Parking Study Committee Minutes April 23

Meetings were called to order and seconded by all.
Committee Make-up:

Members -

Chairman - Bob DeCoste

Communication - Amy Lemkin

Committee - Amy Lemkin, Bob DeCosta, Moe Fischel, Audrey Cassavoy, John
Brannan, Dennis Zaia, (plus Jim Canavan)

Attendance - all but Dennis.
Resident from ] Street, came with questions.

Topic - N Street Parking change to Municipal Lot

(1) propose making L-N Str lot municipal

(2) propose making streets abut playing field also municipal on L, Central, and N
Streets.

Next year - add to next year agenda to make all playgrounds/parks/lot municipal
Need list of playground/parking lots/rec lots, etc

Recommend proposal to make Sagamore Hill/Bay Str/ Hampton Circle restricted
Keep proposal as Bay Str and Sagamore Hill- restricted, Hampton - remove from
proposal,

Minimum Bay Str, Marginal, and Moreland Roads.

Selectmen - May 1 - 6 topics to present
- L-N Street lot municipal
- L-N Str area municipal
- Sagamore/Bay Str restricted
- Tickets 4 hours
- Tickets $40-50
- Create ticket appeal review board

NEXT YEAR - REVIEW ENTIRE PARKING POLICY in Hull
Ask Chief about person to help with Ticket Appeal process
May 14th - next meeting






